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SERVANT SPOTLIGHT
Jack has served at Mountain Hope
Good Shepherd Clinic for the past 2
years, volunteering when there is a
break in classes. Jack is currently
majoring in biochemistry at the
University of Tennessee Knoxville
and plans to enter family medicine. 
 We are grateful for Jack’s help and
for all the wonderful volunteers who
support our clinic. 



Jack Huskey

RESIDENCY PROGRAM
Mountain Hope Good Shepherd Clinic has strengthened our
relationship with ETSU Quillen College of Medicine, forming
a partnership to host residents at the Clinic. This
collaboration creates a mutually beneficial connection, as
residents gain a deeper understanding of the real-world
impact of their work and the importance of community-
based care. Meanwhile, their contributions provide a lifeline
to the clinic, allowing it to expand its reach and touch the
lives of even more individuals in need.
 

QUARTERLY BIBLE VERSE 
  " Heal me, Lord, and I will be healed;

    save me and I will be saved,
    for you are the one I praise."

 Jeremiah 17:14 NIV

JORDAN'S JOURNEY
Jordan Tasman plans to make a positive
difference in the world. Jordan joined the
clinic as a volunteer, where her skills in
research were used to strengthen our grant
applications and identifying areas of need in
our community. 
Her goal is to become a Women’s Health
doctor in underserved areas. Jordan
identified barriers that affect timely access to
preventative medicine in this region, which
affect the cancer rates in Appalachian
populations.  Jordan has been accepted into
the Mercer School of Medicine in Macon,
Georgia this August. Our prayers are for
Jordan to be everything God has planned for
her. Jordan has been blessed and has been a
blessing to us and we thank you, Jordan!
 

CELEBRATING OUR STAFF
Join us as we congratulate Mirna on attaining her Clinical
Medical Assistant Certification, and Scott, who recently
completed his Bachelor of Science in Cyber & Information
Security. We are grateful for their gift of service!  

Jordan's Journey P A G E  1

“I am passionate about providing accessible women’s health services
in underserved communities to promote overall well-being,
gynecological care, and provide screening services for cervical and
breast health... I strive to be a physician that is for the community
and feel so grateful to have been a part of Mountain Hope where I
have learned invaluable skills on patient care and data collection.”            
Jordan Tasman, Volunteer 



3 1 2  P R I N C E  S T R E E T  -  S E V I E R V I L L E ,  T N  3 7 8 6 2 8 6 5 - 7 7 4 - 7 6 8 4

Dollywood
Anonymous

Greystone, Inc.
Michael and Janet McCroskey

John McClure
Pigeon Forge Hospitality and Tourism

Association
Linda Shults

James and Jane Sidwell

 Gale Anderson
Susan Arnold

James and Suzann Bookstaff
Carlton Brown and Marlys Ray

Christmas & Candles LLC
Connect Church

First Baptist Church Gatlinburg
Fran Delozier

Chris and Carolina Gonzalez
Elizabeth Williams School of Dance

Anonymous
Karen King and Ron Sharp

Lynn McClurg
Jeff and Janell McDonald

Candace Morton
Dr.Steve and Cindy Morton

Thomas and Margaret Noblitt
Ron and Betty M. Ogle

Open Bible Independent Church
Jeff and Laura Taylor 

Valley Forge Inn
Pastor Arne Walker

Libby and Cary Wolfenbarger
Geoffrey Wolpert

Zoder's Inn and Suites



 Albert Ahlstrom
John Anderson

Nelson and Melinda Andrews
Gina and Ellis Austin
Carol and Ken Bates

Deborah Bennett
Dan and Kathy Brooks

Jares Brown
Carol Pierce-Burr

Cedar Bluff United Methodist
Church

Church in the Valley
Andy and Donna Cicero

Hannah Conerly
Bonnie Cox
Mary Cox
Sam Cox

Joanna and Robert Crockett
James Crain
Anonymous
Anonymous

Nancy Erickson
Carl and Julie Falk

First Presbyterian Church
Linda Fowler

Beth Fox
Anonymous

Gatlinburlier Tobacconist
Patricia Gould

Rev. Don and Alice Grady
Eleanor Green

Jottie Hand
Anonymous

Richard and Lucy Henighan
Bryan Hicks

Holy Cross Catholic Church
Council of Catholic Women

Cheryl Houston
Anonymous

Brian Johnson
Kathy Krebs

Jodie and Andrew Lamon
 





The Shepherd's Circle
November 1, 2022 - May 31, 2023

Reese/Riddle Servants Level 
$20,000+

Anonymous

Mountain Movers 
$10,000

Waymakers
$5,000

Hopeful Hearts
$600

Pillars of Hope
$1,200

Joe and Linda Acker
Charley Beth and Adam Bailey

Burchfiel Medical Park
Mark Clarke
George Frey

Gatlinburg Brewing Company
Naomi Haynes

Vern and Lisa Hippensteal







Faithful Friends

Faithful Friends

Erika and Tommye Latham

Amanda Lucey
James and Carolyn Mackey

Phyllis Martens
Anonymous

Middle Creek United Methodist Women
Lee Morris

Sue Ann Morris
Bradley and Teresa Mullens

Conley and Vicky Murrell
Jeffrey Murrell

Diane Naberhaus
Chuck and Sonya Nave

Flo Norville
Jay Ogle

Mary Evelyn Reagan
Steve and Robin Reagan

Riverhouse Motels
Al and Cheryl Schmutzer
Sensible Concrete Works

Sevierville Lodging Association
Sevierville Sunrise Rotary

Nancy and Jeff Sims
Smartbank

William Smolnycki
Sparky's Glassblowing

John Strom
Ann Stubblefield
Michael Taylor

Tennessee State Bank
Kevin and Lori Tierney

United Methodist Church
Sarah Ussery
Paul Walker

Victor Veranth
Bonnie Voit

Wears Valley United Methodist Women
Ken Webster

Catherine Whiteside
Roger Wicklund

Willaim and Carole Yett
Patricia Yuska




Mountain Hope Good Shepherd
Clinic is a community clinic which
provides quality healthcare for the

medically uninsured who live or
work in Sevier County, Tennessee.

If you have name corrections or
would like more information
about The Shepherd's Circle

please contact Sarah Grayson at
sgrayson@mountainhope.org

Bradley and Elle Houston
Charles and Ola Moore

Edward and Barbara O'Brien
James Ogle

Ownby Insurance
Erin Peitso

Randall Crum Properties
Sevierville Noonday Rotary Club

Harry and Sara Valentine
Earl and Margit Worsham

Hopeful Hearts
$600

Some Clinic programs are supported in part by funding
from the Tennessee Department of Health and other

entities.


